
 
 

Community Appearance Board  
WOW Award Winner 

April 2014 
 

James Stellas and Craig Johnston 
3081 NE 43rd Street 

Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33308 
 

 Coral Ridge Country Club Homeowner Assoc – District I Commissioner Roberts 
 
Welcome Community Appearance Board Member – David Bowles 
 
The Stellas/Johnston renovation project is located in the Coral Ridge area of Fort 
Lauderdale.  The owners purchased the home in 2010 with the intention of completely 
redesigning the whole home. The home was built in 1980 but had been neglected in 
recent years and James and Craig were excited about creating the new look.  
 
James and Craig asked for a very clean contemporary architecture as they both have 
always loved the pristine, clean look of contemporary architecture. They worked closely 
with their architect, Bruce Celenski, AIA, who transformed the entire house inside and 
out. 
 
Renovation work started in the summer of 2011 and the project was completed in March 
of 2012.  The architectural design was completed revamped to a full contemporary 
design and landscaping was created around the mature oak trees that framed the front 
of the home.  
 
Bruce Celenski says, “The owners were wonderful to work with.  They knew exactly 
what they wanted and were able to express the desire for a contemporary home to 
realize their vision of clean lines and subtle expressions of white interior space”.  
 
The Fort Lauderdale City Commission and the Community Appearance Board proudly 
present the WOW Award for April 2014 to James Stellas and Craig Johnston and thank 
them for enhancing the neighborhood and the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 
We are pleased to present you with a certificate of appreciation from the City 
Commission, a gift certificate from Kelly’s Landing and an orchid donated by Home 
Depot to celebrate the recognition.   

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


